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KIWANIS MEETING OF July 2nd, 2018 
 
Seven of us met for a Round Table rather than a regular meeting. Those in 
attendance were Rick, Anne, Vince, Pat, Dal, 
 
Joe and Bob R. Lunch consisted of Egg Salad Sandwiches, Sweet Potato 
Fries, Salad and Cheese cake. 
 
We did not have a formal meeting but spent our time talking about last 
weeks Board meeting where it was decide to keep the club open and work 
to recruit new members. Joe brought up the point that since the Club will 
remain open all references to dissolving the club should end. That option 
should no longer be mentioned during our meetings and in the weekly 
notes. 
 
Pat attended the Kiwanis International convention, and will be sharing 
some information from Kiwanis International and the conference in the 
coming weeks. 
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 

 


